
Hello, 
 
I am a mother in Linn county working on growing my family. Not having access to midwifery care causes 
huge stress during pregnancy. Birthing babies in an environment you feel comfortable is key to a happy 
birth and it is unfortunate that women are basically forced to a hospital based on insurance restrictions 
and budgets. I’m addition access to midwifery care would provide a large cost saver for families and 
insurers.  
 
Please vote yes on HB 2845 so that all Oregon families have access to midwifery care. Thank you for the 
work you do to support the health of mothers and babies. 
 
Thank you, 
Rylee Greene 
407 Kees Street Lebanon, OR 97355 
 


